
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                      

      NSW Angel Ring Update 
  11th March 2012 

More Rings for NSW 
More rings are scheduled for 2012 with 15 new locations being submitted for 
approval between Cape Byron and Yamba. Seven of the locations will be on 
river breakwalls at locations at Brunswick Head, Evans Head, Iluka and Yamba 
and the other locations are at Evans Head, Broken Head and Cape Byron.  

Approvals are being sought for the breakwall at Lake Illawarra, 6 new locations 
in Sydney between Waverly and Dover Heights and 5 locations at Tuross on the 
states south coast. It is going to be a busy few months for the team. 

More Rescues 
On the 26th of February a surf ski rider was rescued after having his ski 
smashed in two on the breakwall at Ballina. Anglers on the wall threw the angel 
ring to the man in the water in very rough conditions and he managed to get 
back to shore. Neil Adams who is the local contact and caretaker of the rings in 
the area arrived at the same time as the rescue services and retrieved the ring 
and set it back out on the breakwall. This was the 3rd person rescued by the 
rings on the Ballina breakwall and the 48th confirmed rescue in NSW 

More Signs 
The Angel Ring Project completed a roll out of signs in the Warringah Council 
area on Sydney’s northern beaches at the request of the Council. 11 signs were 
positioned on access tracks and funnel points that lead to popular rock fishing 
spots between Dee Why and Manly. 
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More info www.angelrings.com.au     
Email pastelli@netspace.net.au  

 

http://www.safewaters.nsw.gov.au/fishing.htm
mailto:pastelli@netspace.net.au
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